
MINUTES – SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

Monday, October 18, 2021 

Marshfield High School Gymnasium 

 

Participants:  Christopher R. Rohland; Stephen R. Darcy; James J. Kilcoyne; Michael A. 

Maresco, Town Administrator 

 

Mr. Rohland moved, seconded by Mr. Darcy, to open the meeting at 6:50 p.m.  The vote 

was unanimous.   

 

Acceptance of Minutes – Christopher Rohland moved, seconded by Stephen Darcy, to 

accept the minutes of October 6, 2021 and October 12, 2021 as written.  The vote was 

unanimous. 

 

Purchase and Sale Agreement for Land off of Field Street – Michael Maresco gave a brief 

description of this parcel and said that the purchase of this land using CPC funds is on the 

warrant for tonight’s Special Town Meeting.  Christopher Rohland moved, seconded by 

Stephen Darcy, to approve and sign this Purchase and Sale Agreement between the Town 

of Marshfield and the Club Mud Trust.  The vote was unanimous. 

 

Appointment of Treasurer/Collector Search Committee – Christopher Rohland read the list 

of recommended candidates for this search committee as follows:  Michael Maresco, 

Christopher Rohland, Phil Tavares, Danielle Kerrigan, Robert Galvin, Caitlin Morey and 

Rick Dowd.  Christopher Rohland moved, seconded by Stephen Darcy, to appoint a 

Treasurer/Collector Search Committee with membership as listed above.  The vote was 

unanimous. 

 

Supervisory Union Contract – Michael Maresco said that this three year contract was 

recently settled and gave some details on the agreement.  Christopher Rohland moved, 

seconded by Stephen Darcy, to ratify the Memorandum of Understanding between the 

Town of Marshfield and the AFSCME Council 93, local 1700 Supervisory Union 

reflecting the dates of July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2024.  The vote was unanimous 

 

Special Town Meeting – The Board of Selectmen attended and participated in the Special 

Town Meeting. 

 

Contract with Page Building Construction – Christopher Rohland moved, seconded by 

Stephen Darcy, to sign the contract with Page Building Construction as supported by 

Special Town Meeting in Article 35.  The vote was unanimous. 

 

Mr. Rohland moved, seconded by Mr. Darcy, to adjourn the meeting at 11:45 p.m.  There 

was no executive session held. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Catherine Burke 
 

The following documents and exhibits were presented at the meeting: P&S agreement between Town of 

Marshfield and Club Mud Trust; email regarding recommended Treasurer/Collector search committee; copy 

of MOU with supervisory union; copy of contract with Page Building Construction. 

 


